
 

 

 

        COMMITTEE REPORT  
  
  

To:  Chair and Members of the Roads Committee 

From:  Don Kudo, County Engineer 
Date:            Tuesday, September 13, 2022 

Subject:  Highway 6 / Hanlon Expressway Midblock Interchange 

Background: 

The Ministry of Transportation (MTO) has awarded to Dufferin Construction and WSP Canada Inc. the 
Class Environmental Assessment, Detail Design and Construction of a new interchange on Highway 6 
(Hanlon Expressway). The main components of the project impacting County roads includes: 
 

 A new interchange on the Hanlon Expressway north of Wellington Road 34, including a new 
road to connect the new interchange to Concession Road 7 and to Wellington Road 34; 

 Removal of the signalized intersection on the Hanlon Expressway at Wellington Road 34 and 
the addition of a new bridge over the Hanlon Expressway for Wellington Road 34 traffic; 

 Reconstruction of Concession Road 7 between Wellington Road 34 and Maltby Road; 

 Closure of the Maltby Road / Concession Road 4 intersection with the Hanlon Expressway; 

 A new roundabout at the Wellington Road 34 and Concession Road 7 intersection; 
 
Construction on this project is planned to start this Fall, 2022. The MTO’s project team will be 
presenting the attached presentation to the Committee. 

Recommendation:  

That the report entitled Highway 6 / Hanlon Expressway Midblock Interchange be received for 
information.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Don Kudo, P. Eng. 
County Engineer 
 
Attachment: Presentation - Highway 6 / Hanlon Expressway Midblock Interchange Detail Design-Build 
and Class Environmental Assessment 
 


